
Bedlington West End Primary School 

 
Summer Events Newsletter 2022 

 

 

We have packed a lot into the last few weeks of this academic year and wanted to give you a heads 

up about what else is coming. You will receive more detailed information about these events nearer 

the time if you have not already. 

 

Year 1 Library Visit - 27th June 

Holly and Sycamore classes will be visiting the library to take part in the re-

opening event and see their art work on display on Monday 27th June. 

  

 

Nursery Northumberland Zoo Trip - 30th June 

 

The Nursery children will be spending the day at Northumberland Zoo and 

finding out all about the animals on Thursday 30th June. 

 

 

Year 5 Eden Camp Trip - 6th July 

Year 5 will be going back in time to the 1940s when they visit Eden Camp 

to find out about life on the home front during World War 2 on 

Wednesday 6th July.  

 

 

PTFA Summer Disco - 5th July 

Tickets are already on sale for this event which takes place on Tuesday 5th July 

at Netherton Club from 5.00pm – 6.30pm 

 

 

Sports Days 

We will be holding sports days on St. Bede’s field on the following 

days and times: 

  

Thursday 7th July: Years 1 and 2        9:30am to 11:00am 

Friday 8th July: Years 3 and 4       9:30am to 11:00am 

Monday 11th July: Years 5 and 6       1:45pm to 3:15pm 

Tuesday 12th July: Nursery & Reception      1:45pm to 2:45pm 



As we are using St. Bede’s field we are not able to have sports day for all the children at the same 

time as the field isn’t big enough, however St. Bede’s have kindly agreed to parents attending. 

Parents should enter St. Bede’s field via the gate at the end of the pathway between the allotments 

and St. Bede’s. We will put signs up to show you where to go on the day. Please do not use St. Bede’s 

main entrance.  We are hoping for good weather so please make sure your child is prepared. He/she 

can wear PE kit for school on the day and should have a hat and a water bottle. If the weather is 

good please apply sunscreen before your child comes to school. We will send reminders nearer the 

time.  

 

Transfer Day - 12th July 

Year 6 children will be spending the day in their high schools. 

Parents should have received information about this from 

either St. Benet Biscop’s or Bedlington Academy.   

The children remaining in school will spend the morning in their new class. 

 

Music Concert 14th July 

 

Children who receive music tuition will be performing for parents in 

the school hall at 10:00am on Thursday 14th July.  Invitations will be 

sent out nearer the time. 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Party - 19th July 

Year 6 are invited to celebrate the end of their primary education with 

a party in the school hall from 5:00pm to 6:30pm on Tuesday 19th July. 

More information to follow. 

  

 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Performance - 20th July 

Year 6 will perform their play, Robin Hood and his not so merry men and women 

for parents and guests in the school hall on Wednesday 20th July. More 

information to follow. 

 

Best of West End - 21st July 

Our annual awards will take place on Thursday 21st July. The children will be 

invited to wear their smart party clothes for our red carpet event. 

Information to follow nearer the day. 

 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Mrs J Bushell 

Headteacher 


